Salt Lake City Chapter

The Sons of Utah Pioneers - August Newsletter

The Sons of Utah Pioneers - August Newsletter



Little Mountain Monument rededication

Tuesday, July 21, 2015 ~ 10:00 a.m.

"At 10:00 a.m. so we can beat the heat!"

We did beat the heat, it was a very nice day. A short talk was

given by the past-president of the National Society of the Sons of Utah Pioneers, Robert C. Folkman, and Michael Reed, President of the Salt Lake City Chapter gave a dedicatory prayer. There were over twenty people attending, from the chapter, national, and other chapter members.

Chapter Meeting - September 3rd, 7 p.m.

William "Bill" Tanner will be sharing some of his insights about "The Nauvoo Temple, Then and Now - A continuing Spiritual Experience!"

Many in our chapter have experienced his presentations in the past, always informative, interesting, and of great worth.

As always, we encourage you to invite your family, friends, and neighbors to come and see.

Jerry Hayes



has written "A short History of the Automobile in Utah, 1899 to 1950" and has presented this to the Salt Lake City Rotary Club on January 8, 2013.

On August 8th our Chapter members were the recipients of a "summarized" part of that presentation along with snippets and trivia about the automobile industry in Utah.

Jerry and his family have been involved in the automobile industry from the time of his father and for most of his own life. He has been the Executive President of the Utah Automobile Dealers Association until 1997; now he spends his time collecting donated automobiles, repairing them, and making them available to needy and refugee families, to the tune of about 1,416 of them to the present time.



He shared this geode with us, (found in the Utah deserts) with the encouragement that we consider this about the rock.

"Like a geode,

elderhood is crusty, weathered, and earthy on the outside; it is beautiful, sparkling, rich and mysterious on the inside."



Jerry answering questions.



Chris Christensen giving a hearty thank you to Jerry.

Next Big Things Coming Up!

Nation Convention in Brigham City, Utah - Thursday, September 17 until Saturday, September 19, 2015.

Headquarters Building Clean-up, Saturday, September 26, 2015 from 8:00 a.m. until Noon. Please help us "spiff up" the SUP National Headquarters building. Refreshments will be provided.

Annual Chapter Training - Salt Lake Area, Saturday, November 14, 2015 from 10:00 a.m. until Noon and the location is to be announced.

Always check the SUP National pages for more information http://www.sup1847.com/calendar/

Appeal

We would like more members, please invite friends and family to come to the meetings, and ask about the "Friends and Family Membership" program.